

Bonner/Boundary Utilities Meeting


July 14, 2021,Attendance: ( Via Zoom ) Andrew, Frank, Jeremy, Rod, Marie, Jan, Sean, Matt, Eric  &  Dyan 
Started: 11:05

Current Checking Balance: $ 27,083.88
Old Business:   Same problems with Ziply concerning their names not being listed on tickets when their equipment is in the locate area.   They are having their IT office broaden their maps.

New Business:   Andrew resigned as President of 811.  A vote was taken, and Jeremy Davy is now President
 Dyan Hitch is Vice President 
 Jan Scott is Secretary/Treasurer.  
Bonner/Boundary and Benewah counties are staying with Password.
Jan reported the taxes have been filed by Fred Bates for the 811 organization. 
Jan will look  into sponsoring youth sport teams for advertisement in the different areas.  If you have a team in mind please contact Jan 208-263-5141  x 103 or drop me an e-mail at jan.scott@nli.coop.

Next Meeting:  August 11, 2021  ( Zoom) 



